
[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Recipient Institution] 

[Recipient Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong endorsement for the implementation of open peer review 

systems in our academic community. As you know, the traditional peer review process has faced 

numerous challenges including opacity, bias, and delays in the publication cycle. 

Open peer review offers a transparent and inclusive approach that not only enhances the quality 

of academic research but also fosters collaboration among scholars. By allowing greater 

visibility into the review process, we can ensure accountability and a more constructive feedback 

mechanism for authors. 

I believe that transitioning to an open peer review system will lead to more rigorous and credible 

research outcomes and will significantly benefit the integrity of our field. 

Thank you for considering this important shift. I look forward to discussing this further and 

supporting initiatives aimed at enhancing our review processes. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


